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God is full of Grace! 
Monthly Feature: ABWE IHQ, and Coshocton, OH 

n you, O LORD, do I take 

refuge; let me never be put to 

shame! In your righteousness 

deliver me and rescue me; incline 

your ear to me, and save me. Be to 

me a rock of refuge, to which I may 

continually come; you have given 

the command to save me, for you 

are my rock and my fortress. – Psalm 71:1-3  

 

Looking back:  

Praise the Lord with us as our many travels over the 

month of July went smoothly and safely! We attended 

New Missionary Orientation at 

ABWE headquarters July 9th – 

15th. It was a week filled with 

training sessions, paperwork, and 

meetings. Rebecca was 

interviewed and officially 

accepted as an ABWE missionary 

on July 12th.  

Immediately following NMO, we attended ABWE’s 

Missionary Enrichment Conference in Baltimore, MD. It 

was a great time to visit with fellow missionaries and 

celebrate what God is doing through ABWE’s family of 

ministries. While in Baltimore, we 

visited Fort McHenry (not by the 

dawn’s early light) and toured some 

of the docks at the inner harbor. The 

day after the conference, Rebecca got 

to see Washington D.C. for the first 

time! We drove to the national capital 

and walked eleven miles as we toured 

the many memorials and took in the 

many sights D.C. has to offer.  

In August, we settled in to 

concentrate on work, church, and 

home life. August was the first month 

no trips were scheduled on the 

calendar. It was our opportunity to 

work hard at building relationships at 

our new church body, building 

relationships at work, and learning to 

live life together day to day in a 

lower-profile context. The fruit of that time was rich! 

Andrew got to fill the pulpit once in August and began 

to help on the music teams beginning in September. 

Rebecca joined a ladies Bible study 

and started helping in the sound 

booth. AWANA ministries began in 

September as well, and we are both 

attempting to learn how this church 

does children’s ministry so we can 

help in meaningful ways.  

 

Looking ahead:  

Please pray for us as we continue to 

settle into our new home and work 

routine in Ohio. With Rebecca now 

officially factored into the support 

requirements, we have now raised 65% of our full 

support. We are so thankful for all the ways that the 

Lord has provided for us in our finances. Please 

continue to pray that the Lord will bring in the rest of 

our support while we serve at MMS in 

Ohio!  

ABWE’s Cessna 206 that was 

shipped from Togo arrived to the U.S. 

and is being assembled and inspected 

at MMS. Coming up September 23-

24, we are representing ABWE 

aviation at the missionary fly-in in 

Smoketown, PA. 

 

I 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

mailto:johnsonair@abwe.cc

